

PO Box 159, FAIRVIEW, MI 48621-0159

WWW. CAMPBARAKEL. ORG

PHONE 989-848-2279, FAX 989-848-2280

December 7, 2022

Dear Friends at Immanuel Bible,

December; the last month of the year. We have much to be thankful for as this year closes out. We are grateful that attendance was strong (the most in ten years) and that 2,275 volunteer spots were filled. We are glad that we got to proclaim the Scriptures at 55 separate events this year. We rejoice to look over our shoulder and see what the Lord has done in 2022.

You are among those that we are thankful for. Thank you for contributing to the ongoing story of the camp at Shear Lake.

Today we are receiving registrations for next May's mother/daughter weekend, and for Memorial Day and Labor Day family camps. Progress continues on the renovation of Cedar Cabin's bathrooms. The phone is ringing as youth leaders make plans to bring teens to the winter teen retreats. The programers are putting water on the rinks, and operating the skate sharpener. We are glad to be preparing for 2023.

At the same time, we look forward with a spirit of expectation to the day when we see Christ reigning without rival. We agree with the Apostle John, "Come, Lord Jesus." Perhaps this year!

Yours for Christ-exalting camping,

Paul Gardner

"WHERE GOD HAS BLESSED"





CAMP BARAKELFAIRVIEW, MI 48621-0159 PHONE 989-848-2279

Your gift received 12/12/2022 has been applied as follows: \$300.00 Gardner \$250.00 General Staff Fund

Immanuel Bible Church 5433 N Center Rd Saginaw MI 48604-9461 Total this Gift:

\$550.00

Total YTD:

\$6,600.00

This contribution is made with the understanding that Camp Barakel has complete control and administration over the use of the donated funds. No goods or services were rendered in exchange for this contribution. All contributions are deductible for income tax purposes.